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The Jewish Museum of Australia: Gandel Centre of Judaica supports the ‘Yes’ 

case for the Voice to Parliament.  

 

The Museum recognises that the Voice to Parliament is a crucial step towards 

redressing historical injustices, fostering a society that embraces inclusivity and 

equity, and honouring the knowledge of Australia's First Peoples.  

 

Understanding the profound value of amplifying diverse voices and cultivating mutual 

understanding, the Museum strives to provide a platform where all individuals can 

contribute to shaping a more promising future.  

 

Gideon Kline, Museum President, said ‘By supporting the establishment of an 

inclusive and representative advisory body for Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander 

peoples, the Museum upholds our core principles of Chesed (compassion, 

kindness), and Tikkun Olam (the collective aspiration to repair and improve the 

world).’  

 

‘In recognising the interconnectedness of various struggles, the Museum 

acknowledges the transformative power of unity in effecting positive change.’ Kline 

added.  

 

Noè Harsel, Museum Director & CEO recognises the heroic actions and unwavering 

resolve displayed by William Cooper, Yorta Yorta Elder and political activist.  ‘Cooper 

fearlessly voiced the plight of Jews in Germany during a time when the world turned 

a blind eye. His act serves as a poignant reminder of the significance of supporting 

those who try to stand up against injustice.’ 

 

Harsel added ‘At the Jewish Museum, we illuminate Jewish Life and are a place for 

all people.’ 
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